January 18, 2023 - New Board Member

The Board Development is recommending Max Hine, from J.P. Morgan Chase, for Hearth BOD
membership.

Max was part of a Pittsburgh Foundation cohort of young philanthropists who chose HEARTH
as a $10,000 grant recipient. Following his research about HEARTH and talking with current
leadership, he is very interested in getting more involved with HEARTH.

Approval for his nomination is included in the January 2023 consent agenda.

https://www.linkedin.com/in/maxwell-hine-cfa-cfp%C2%AE-64525261/
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